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Mr. Young, 
  
Earlier today, the Authority received an additional letter from Christian Communication (CCA) regarding the 
relocation of the Heaven 97 transmitter out of George Town.  You will recall that CCA’s letter of 15 September 
(attached to my e-mail below) requested a one-month extension to the deadline to relocate this transmitter.  In 
today’s letter, CCA is proposing to reduce Heaven 97’s power level from 2 KW to 1KW in order to mitigate the 
intermodulation product at 98.9 MHz.  I am enclosing a copy of CCA’s letter for your reference. 
  
After receiving this letter, the Authority clarified with CCA that this proposed reduction in power level is meant to 
be temporary, pending the relocation of the Heaven 97 transmitter out of George Town (which, according to 
CCA’s 15 September proposal, would be implemented by the end of October).  Once the relocation of this 
transmitter is complete, CCA is proposing to bring Heaven 97’s power level back up to 2KW.  Furthermore, CCA 
is proposing to increase Gospel 88’s power level from 250 watts to 2 KW once the Gospel 88 transmitter is 
relocated out of George Town (which, according to the Authority’s determination, must be implemented no later 
than 15 July 2009). 
  
The Board of the Authority will be considering these proposals at its next meeting on Thursday morning.  Should 
Paramount wish to make submissions on these requests, feel free to do so before 4:00pm tomorrow (24 October). 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
David Laliberte 
  
  
  

From: David Laliberte  

Sent: Wednesday, September 17, 2008 2:22 PM 
To: 'jamal.young@goldfieldcayman.com' 

Cc: 'Kenny Rankin'; 'Stephen Faucette'; 'Don Seymour'; Bryan Hollenbaugh; 'Karen Kersey'; David Archbold 

Subject: Relocation of Heaven 97, Gospel 88 and Cayrock 96.5 transmitters 
  
Mr. Young, 
  
I am enclosing the Authority’s reply to your letter of today’s date.  For the benefit of those cc’d on the Authority’s 
reply, I am also enclosing a copy of your original correspondence. 
  
Lastly, I am enclosing a copy of correspondence that was received earlier today from Christian Communication 
Association. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
David Laliberté 
General Counsel & Head of Licensing and Compliance  
Information and Communications Technology Authority 



PO Box 2502, 3rd Floor, Alissta Towers 
85 North Sound Road, George Town 
Grand Cayman, Cayman Islands, KY1-1104 
�   Phone: (345) 746-9610 
�   Cell: (345) 525-2506 
�  Fax: (345) 945-8284 
�   E-mail: david.laliberte@icta.ky 
�    Web: http://www.icta.ky  
Linkedin: http://www.linkedin.com/in/davidlaliberte 
  
This e-mail is confidential and may be subject to solicitor-client privilege. If the reader is not the intended recipient or its agent, be advised that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail or any of its content is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify us 
immediately and delete the e-mail without retaining or printing a copy. Thank you. 
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